Dear Kate

| would like to register that | don't feel the report has taken into account that there have been no excavations into
lower ground floors — or in reality basements as none of the lower ground floors are used for day-to-day living — since
we have lived here. That’s nearly 17 years and | am not aware of anything as disruptive as this proposed extension in
all that time. It is a very quiet street and the excavations will be very unwelcome and disturbing for everyone living on
it. In addition, the potential impact on the extremely thin walls that exist between the houses could be significant.

| realise that there are very few formal objections, but do hope the planners will take our position into account and not
grant permission for this work.

Thank you for your help with this.

Regards

Amanda Delew










